

4/26/2010

**2009-10 ABA Agenda Meetings**  
**1<sup>st</sup> Tuesday of the Month**  
**8 a.m. – 10:00 a.m.**

*Meeting schedule*

- 8:00 -- 8:30    *Networking*  
 8:30 – 8:45    *Announcements, Committee Updates (2 per month)*  
 8:45 – 9:45    *Speaker(s)*  
 9:45 – 10:00   *Questions/Wrap up*

Date	Time Schedule	Speaker(s)
October 6 (111A) (Attendees: 51)	<b>8:30 – 8:45 (Committee Announcements)</b> <b>8:45-9:30 (Regents update)</b> <b>9:30 to 10:00 (Career Compass proposal)</b>	<b>Ed Abeyta, Staff Advisor</b> <b>Debbie Wenck/Ray Rodriguez</b>
November 3 (Price Center TMC room) old LA/SB room	<b>8:30 – 8:45 (Committee Announcements)</b> <b>8:45 – 9:05 (EH&amp;S)</b> <b>9:10 - 9:30 (Campus Continuity/Emerg Svcs)</b> <b>9:30 – 9:50 (MSAP)</b> <b>9:50 – 10:00 (ABOG)</b>	<b>Brenda Wong/Bobbi Sawtelle</b> <b>Neal Atkinson</b> <b>Linda Veliz</b> <b>Steve Gardepie/Pamela Fruge</b>
December 1 (111A)	<b>8:30 – 8:45 (Committee Announcement)</b> <b>8:45 – 9:30 am</b> <b>EPET</b> <b>ETT/TTT</b> <b>Roles</b> <b>9:30 – 10:00 am – CMS</b>	<b>Tiger Teams</b> <b>Wayne Farquharson</b> <b>Faye McCullough</b> <b>Karen Andrews</b> <b>Brett Pollak</b>
January 12 (second Tuesday) 111A	<b>8:30 – 8:45 (Committee Announcements)</b> <b>8:45 – 10:00 am – Financial Workshop</b>	<b>Financial Workshop panel</b> <b>Kathryn Murphy</b> <b>Kathy Farrelly</b>
February 2 (Price Center TMC room) old LA/SB room	<b>8:30 to 8:45 (Committee Announcements)</b> <b>8:45 – 9:30 APO Panel</b>  <b>9:30 – 10:00 am</b>	<b>APO Panel:</b> <b>Kristi Larsen</b> <b>Chancellor Fox</b>
March 2 (111A)	<b>8:30 to 8:45 (Committee Announcements)</b> <b>8:45 – 10:00 am – HR Panel</b>	<b>HR Panel:</b> <b>Jenni Leibman</b>
April 6 (111A)	<b>8:30 – 8:45 (Committee Announcements)</b> <b>8:45 – 9:05 am – Internal Controls</b> <b>9:05 – 9:35 am – IT Security</b> <b>9:35 – 10:00am – Procurement</b>	<b>Debbie Rico</b> <b>Gabe Lawrence (Elec Security)</b> <b>Linda Collins/Faye McCullough</b>
May 4 (111A)	<b>8:30 – 8:45 (Committee Announcements)</b> <b>8:45 – 9:15 am – ER/Gift Processing</b>  <b>9:15 – 10:00 am –grad student fundraising</b>	<b>Kathy Terry</b>  <b>Steve Relyea</b>
June 1 (111A)	<b>8:30 –10:00 am</b>	<b>Discussion of Process Redesign committee recommendations</b>
June 22 (111A)	<b>8:15 – 8:45 (SVCAA)</b>  <b>8:30 – 8:45 (Committee Announcements)</b> <b>8:45 – 9:30 am</b>	<b>Paul Drake</b> <b>Debbie McGraw</b>  <b>Don Larson</b>